
 
 
November 2, 2016 
 
To:             Dylan Rodríguez, Chair 
                   Riverside Division 
 

From:         Kurt Anderson, Chair  
                    Committee on International Education 
 
Re:              Proposed Draft Presidential Policy on International Activities 
 
The Committee on International Education reviewed the proposed draft Presidential Policy on 
International Activities.  The Committee noted that the proposal places ultimate control over 
International Activities in the office of the UC Provost and UC Regents and we have concern that the 
proposed policy does not clearly delineate the role of the Academic Senate, specifically under what 
circumstances or through what mechanisms Senate committees should be consulted.   However, the 
Committee opined that the proposal does not appear to unduly burden or supersede activities that 
should be under faculty purview and that it adequately acknowledges the Academic Senate’s role. 
Furthermore, it does not inappropriately allow UCOP control of responsibility that should be left to 
campuses.   
 


